
Dear Friends and Colleagues, 

Following the steps of the IFAC World Congress, we are opening a call for Late Breaking 

Results (Abstracts) for the IFAC ACNDC, with submission deadline March 15. If you have 

missed the deadline in December or have an exciting new idea worth discussing, you still 

have the chance to present it at IFAC ACNDC.  

For the Late Breaking Results category, you can submit 2 – 4 pages via 

https://ifac.papercept.net/conferences/scripts/start.pl, that will be reviewed by the 

International Programme Committee. The most important difference to the standard 

submission is that, if accepted, the paper will not be uploaded and published in the 

conference proceedings on PapersOnLine – information about your paper will appear only in 

the preprints, e.g. on the USB stick that every participant receives. Apart from this difference, 

your Late Breaking Result will be treated like a regular paper: it will be scheduled for a 

standard presentation in sessions together with regular papers. You can also organise invited 

sessions for Late Breaking Results, in which case you would need to submit an Invited 

Session proposal before submitting the individual contributions. 

This submission category may be interesting in the following cases. 

- You missed the deadline for standard contributed papers but, in the meantime, you 

have some interesting results that you would like to disseminate. This is your second 

chance to actively contribute.  

- You belong to a research community which does not usually submit conference 

papers, but you would still like to participate to this exciting conference in London 

about nonlinear, complex systems, and chaos.  

- You are bound by non-disclosure agreements not to publish, but you would still like 

exchanging ideas and discussing your work.  

- You are very excited about your new idea but do not want to compromise potential 

journal submission of the fully formed result. With the late breaking results category, 

you can discuss your ideas and even advertise your approaches without publishing, 

with the goal to submit them to a journal afterwards.  

The 7th IFAC Conference on Analysis and Control of Nonlinear Dynamics and Chaos 

(previously known as IFAC CHAOS) will be held in London 5-7 June 2024  

Plenary speakers: 

- Elena Panteley, CNRS and CentraleSupélec (France) 

- Nathan van de Wouw, Eindhoven University of Technology (Netherlands) 

- Andrew R. Teel, University of California, Santa Barbara (U.S.A.) 

For more information, please visit our website https://acndc2024.org/ or email 

contact@acndc2024.org 

 

We look forward to seeing you in London! 

The IFAC ACNDC 2024 Organising Committee 
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